
We have our global curriculum, which the Trust is rightly very proud of. But we think we can make that 
curriculum even more exciting by using technology more effectively within that curriculum. So whether it's 
giving children and experiences that they wouldn't have normally had or giving children audiences that 
they wouldn't have had before, or allowing children to explain their understanding in new and engaging 
and interesting ways, we're still relatively early in the project, but what we're already seeing is it's creating 
a buzz. People are talking about how technology is now being used in the Inspire Partnership. People are 
taking note of what's happening. 

 

Teachers are discussing the impact that it's had on their learning. There's the sharing of information about 
how this technology is being used in the classroom, how it's being applied, and it's paving the way for 
having real experiences, interesting experiences built into our curriculum going forward. 
 


	 

